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Dan Gjerde - Friends of Fort Bragg letter- for approval of expansion

From: Dan Gjerde

To: Karen Horner

Date: 5/31/2016 11:32 AM

Subject: Friends of Fort Bragg letter- for approval of expansion

Attachments: Fw: letter- for approval of expansion

Karen,

I'm following up on a request by the Friends of the Fort Bragg Library, with the hope of obtaining County
concurrence that the County would accept additional land deeded to it for the County library in Fort Bragg.

Representatives of the Friends have met with me, as I was told they have met with you, to explain they see an
opportunity to purchase land adjacent to the parcel, clear the property of any tenants and buildings, and then
dedicate it to the County. If the Friends are able to do that, it seems like the gift of the property would be a
significant benefit to the County library system.

In the short-run, I assume the land could provide a few off-street parking places, accessed from the alley. In the
long-term, the land would provide room for an expansion of the library, subject to further fundraising by the

Friends of the Fort Bragg Library.

At any rate, I've briefly spoken with CEO Carmel Angelo about this, and she suggested I discuss this with you,
before I bring forward any item to the board of supervisors.

Thank you.
Dan Gjerde

707-463-7229 (office)
707-328-1908 (cell)
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